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Townsend, Erle

From: ric p <ericjpooler@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 4:55 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Freedom if choice in a free nation. If a consumer wants and electric car, by all means. Good ideas need not be jammed 

down peoples throats. This is a bad idea. I am sure the electric car owners in Chicago are questioning thier choice right 

now, due to their chargers not working in such cold weather. If you haven't been in Northern Maine in the winter, I can 

tell you that it is much worse than Chicago's cold weather on a daily basis. This should never happen. I oppose the new 

mandate. Don't force electric cars upon our great people. Eric Pooler 


